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​Liam
Liam, age 8, attends our Santa Cruz
Club. Liam always has a contagious,
positive attitude toward his peers and
Club staff, demonstrates excellent
behavior, and is well-mannered and
respectful. Site Director, Marissa
Bustos says, "Liam shows a lot of
leadership abilities and his friends look
up to him."

Congratulations
Liam!
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Keystone teens @ our
Del Norte Club create
"Kindness Wall" with

the help of the
Española Police

Department

Valle Vista kids enjoy
a meal of enchiladas

through the ​Food
Depot's After School

Meal Program
The After School Meal program

provides healthy meals to kids at our
Clubs. Meals for this program are

prepared by The Food Depot’s joint
venture project Kids Kitchen.

Spring Break for Santa Fe
public schools is March 16-
20. Our Club @ Zona will
be open from March 17-
19. Other Club sites in
Santa Fe will be closed.

Española and Pojoaque



schools will be on Spring
Break from March 9- 13.

The Del Norte and Santa
Cruz Clubs will be closed.

Pay Club
membership
dues online

using PayPal.

Be sure to include
child's name, Club
they attend and
payment period.

Thank you for your interest in supporting our efforts to serve the youth
in Northern New Mexico! 

​Each year we depend on the generosity of many individuals,
corporations, foundations, civic organizations and government funding
to support our annual operating needs.

We provide scholarships for those who need assistance with our
program fees. A contribution of any size will help make a difference in
the life of a child. Investing in the Boys & Girls Clubs of Santa Fe/Del
Norte is investing in the future of our Northern New Mexico
communities.

As a non-profit organization, we depend on support from individual and
corporate donations, federal, state and local grants, and special events
to fund our annual budget.



Ways to Give

Online- You can donate via Paypal using the link below. The Boys &
Girls Clubs ofSantaFe/Del Norte is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit
organization and donations are tax-deductible.​
Mail or in-person - You can mail a check to us at: P.O. Box 29805,
Santa Fe, NM 87592 or drop off at the Zona Club located at 6600-A
Valentine Way, Santa Fe.
Phone - Call 505-474-0385 to pay over the phone.

THANK YOU
to the following

donors who made
a contribution to

the Club
in the month of
February 2020:

Howard H. Turner
Gwen Paine
James Olsen

OUR MISSION IS THE REASON FOR BEING
"To enable all young people, especially those 
who need us most, to reach their full potential
as productive, caring, responsible citizens."

BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS OF SANTA FE/DEL NORTE
P.O. Box 29805, Santa Fe, NM 87592

505-474-0385
www.bgcsantafe.org

CONTACT US
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VISIT OUR
WEBSITE
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